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Our inaugural walk on a spring sunny day in 

Glossop’s Manor Park.  

Supported by 

In partnership with 

In early April 2018 we made the move from Howard Town House to our new superb home at  

opposite Norfolk Square next to Sandra’s florist.  

 
Whilst Howard Town House had been our home for more than a decade, Bank House offered us a 
lot more flexible community meeting and office space in a central location, and we’re loving it!  
 
Our move is a home-coming of sorts, as many residents will remember as Glossop Volunteer  
Bureau we were once based at 10 Henry Street, with the pleasant Norfolk Square opposite and 
easy access to shops, the train stations and buses. 
 
The move has consolidated many social activities 
and wellbeing sessions that are currently spread out 
in community venues across the town such as Brad-
bury Community House. Our longstanding vital Time 
Out Shopping and Seated-Exercise groups have 
joined us in our new premises and have been joined 
by new sessions and support groups for those living 
with  
dementia and their carers - see article on page 4. 
 
Whilst where we are based may have changed over the years, where ever we are, our staff and 
volunteers will remain as committed to providing community solutions for people right across  
Glossopdale as we ever were be that through snow, rain and sunshine. 

http://www.the-bureau.org.uk
http://www.facebook.com/The.Bureau.Glossop
http://www.twitter.com/glossop_bureau
http://www.the-bureau.org.uk
mailto:info@the-bureau.org.uk
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